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Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Michael Geary, City Clerk 
FROM: Salah E. Khelfaoui, Superintendent of Schools 
DATE:             April 25, 2017 
 
 
REF:  Cancellation of Finance Subcommittee Meeting  
 
 
Please be advised that the Finance Subcommittee meeting scheduled for Wednesday, April 26, 2017 

has been cancelled.

 

 
 
 
xc: Central Office Administrators 
       Principals, Headmaster 
 United Teachers of Lowell 
 Clerical Unit 
 LSAA 
 Lowell Sun 
 Wendy Blom, Lowell Telecommunications 

WCAP 
Jack Pinard, Educational Television Program Coordinator @ LHS 
Mary Sheehan 




